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Good Things
A  P U B L I C A T I O N  B Y  T H E
V O L U N T E E R  S E R V I C E S  C O U N C I L

It has been a super busy few weeks here at Brenham State Supported
Living Center! Not only did residents get to participate in a Mardi Gras

parade and a glow-in-the-dark March Madness, they also got to partake
in a huge Easter Egg Hunt! The Volunteer Services Council was able to
provide 1000 eggs for the residents to hunt, as well as Easter goodie
bags for EVERY SINGLE RESIDENT! During the hunt, each unit got to
dance to their favorite songs, as well as do some karaoke. It was so
nice to see residents smile and laugh, as well as interact with others

and have fun with staff that came out to join! Shout out to Active
Treatment & The Recreation Department for making easter so

enjoyable for not only the residents, but for us too!
The Days have been sunnier and residents have been out and

about. From swinging on the swings, to riding around campus on
their bikes, residents are definitely enjoying the Spring weather!
Campus is still slowly starting to open back up, but there are still

lots of regulations in place. Hopefully things will start to get back to
normal soon!

We hope everyone had a fun and safe Easter, and we can't wait to
see you all soon!

                                                      -Destiny Psencik,
                                                                 Community Relations


